
Welcome to the Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church. 
We are glad you chose to worship with us today. Our speaker today is 
Bob Hunsaker. Do you desire Bible Studies, baptism, a pastoral visit or 
prayer? Please see the Pastor or one of the Elders. 

Thought Spot:  We want to understand Christ's position in the universe 
before He joined the human family.  What did He give up to bring 
salvation and healing to us?  God in Jesus gave up everything in His 
love for us. 

Church Events This Coming Week 

Today 9:00 AM Men’ Ministries breakfast 
 10:00 AM Sabbath School 
 11:30 AM Worship Service 
 3:00 PM Adventurer Meeting-Dress Uniform, Inspection 
Monday 7:00 PM 28 Fundamental Beliefs Bible Study 
Wednesday 7:00 PM Mid-week Discipleship Study 
Thursday 7:00 PM Church Business Meeting 
   

Announcements 

MUCK Prayer Group:  please plan to meet at the front of the sanctuary 
immediately following today’s church service.  We will have a short group 
prayer time and testimony from any mom that has something to share.  
Any moms wishing to join the group may meet with us and fill out the 
prayer form.  MUCK stands for Mother’s United In Christ for Kids.  
  
Thanksgiving Fellowship Dinner November 11: Please join us as we 
thank God for His bountiful blessings, & the wonderful food & fellowship 
He has given us. This is a planned menu. There is a sign-up sheet on 
the bulletin board in the fellowship hall. Also, for your convenience we 
are providing pans for you to bring your prepared food in, they are on a 
table next to the bulletin board, take as many as you need for the dishes 
you are bringing.  
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Worship Celebration 
The humility & self-sacrifice of God as manifested in Jesus 

 

Gathering to Worship 
 Prelude  Juan Infante & Angela Santana  
 Worship Host’s Greeting  Warren Saxton 
 Call to Worship  Warren Saxton 

Praising His Name 
Praise Songs  Carine, Alice & Irene 
 We Gather Together (Vs. 1&2)                                                       #8 

I Surrender All                                                                             #309 
Whisper a Prayer 

Congregational Prayer  Warren Saxton 
Gifts of Worship  Warren Saxton 
 Our Church Budget 
 Offertory  Carla Bonfim 

Proclaiming the Word 
Children’s Corner  Idelsi Infante 
Scripture Lesson  Warren Saxton 
 Phil 2:5-8 
Worship in Song   Rosy Gil 
Sabbath Message  Bob Hunsaker 
 The Hoarded Love of Eternity 

Dedicating Our Lives 
Hymn of Dedication           Carine, Alice & Irene 
 Take My Life and Let it Be #330 
Prayer of Dedication   Bob Hunsaker 
Worship Host’s Benediction  Warren Saxton 
Postlude  Juan Infante  

                                                   

                                     

Hushed voices and muted phones enhance our worship experience. 

  



Future Church Events 

Every Sat 10:00 AM Sabbath School 
Every Sat 11:30 AM Worship Service 
Every Mon 7:00 PM 28 Fundamental Beliefs Bible Study 
Every Wed 7:00 PM Mid-week Discipleship Study 
Nov 11 10:00 AM Discipleship Class 
 1:00 PM Fellowship Dinner 
 2:00 PM Pathfinder - Can collecting, field uniform 
 5:00 PM Pathfinder - sleepover 
Nov 18 3:00 PM Adventurer Meeting-Field Uniform 
Nov 19 11:00 AM Adventurer Swimming 
Nov 25 9:30 AM Prelude Praise practice 
Nov 27 7:00 PM Elders Meeting 
  
Please visit our web site for additional calendar information: 
http://www.mvsda.org/Calendar/ 

Giving Hearts: October 2017 to date Report 

Offerings  Received Monthly Budget 

Church Budget             $4,742.00      $5,663.00 

 

Bulletin information should be sent to email: bulletin@mvsda,org or 
phone Vivianne Lewandowski at 603-893-7141. Items submitted each 
week by 7 p.m. Wednesday evening will be considered for inclusion in 
the bulletin. 
 

Here to Serve 
Audio/Visual   ............................. Andreas Goelzer ........................... 603-236-9423 
Deacon ....................................... Gary Patch .................................... 978-314-9970 
Deaconess ................................. Natalie Connolly ........................... 978-957-6528 
Elder ........................................... Steven Dovich .............................. 978-494-0519 
Membership Clerk ...................... Joan Reiss .................................... 978-256-1671 
Pastor ......................................... Kevin Robert ................................. 774-219-2995 
Recording Clerk .......................... Sue Markin ................................... 978-957-6384 
Sabbath School .......................... Aaron Teckie ................................ 978-658-2633 
Treasurer .................................... Marge Patch ................................. 978-640-4949 

Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church 
408 Broadway Road, Dracut Massachusetts 01826-2707 

978/454-9226 *** http://www.mvsda.org/ 
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Announcements Cont. 

Camp Winnekeag Retreat: Please let the Pastor know today if at all 
possible if you can attend the missional weekend in January at camp 
Winnekeag. Though this is not the deadline it will help the pastor in 
determining the number of people to book for this Monday Nov 6th. Cost 
is around $38-$45 per person. We will be having "new" conversations 
about the church and its mission. How can we be obedient to Gods 
command to go and make disciples? 

Free Concert with Forte Duo ~ Music from Two Continents at 
Thayer Mansion: (Cellist Ning Tien and pianist Roy Imperio) will present 
a delightful evening of music from East and West titled “Music from Two 
Continents" at Thayer Performing Arts Center, on Saturday, November 4 
at 8:00 PM.  The eclectic program will feature works by beloved Chinese 
composers along with favorites by Haydn, Gluck, Rimsky-Korsakov, and 
Tchaikovsky. Both performers are TPAC faculty members. “The recital 
will be held in the exquisite acoustics of TPAC’s beautiful Red Room. 
This concert is free, but donations will benefit music students in need of 
financial support at our community school for the Fine Arts. TPAC now 
offers instruction in Art, Drama, and Music. For more information: 978-
368-2100, tpac@auc.edu, or visitwww.tpacma.org 
 
Business Meeting: Our next board meeting November 9th has been 
changed to a business meeting at 7pm. All members are welcome to 
come. We will be voting on appropriated funds transfer. 

Gospel Series: On Friday November 17 through Sabbath afternoon 
November 18 Pastor Bill Brace will presenting a 3 part series titled "A 
Body You Have Given Me". It will touch on the Faith of Jesus, Christian 
Education and the Commandments of God. You won't want to miss it. Bill 
Brace is a highly sought after and dynamic speaker. 

Thanksgiving Baskets:  There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board 
in the fellowship hall to donate fresh fruits and vegetables, fruit breads 
such as banana, cranberry, date, and $25 gift cards to a local grocery 
store for the Thanksgiving Baskets.  Please sign up by November 11th 
for whatever you will contribute.  All items are due on November 18th.  
Questions:   email - ritalmccall@gmail.com or call 978-808-1415 
 
Names of Families Needing Thanksgiving Basket: Do you know 
someone who would benefit from a thanksgiving basket?  There is a 
sign-up sheet for the names of those needing a basket and for the name 
of who will be responsible for delivering the basket. All names must be 
submitted by November 11th. The Baskets will be ready for pickup and 
distribution on Sabbath, November 18th following the church service.  
We are planning for up to 25 families.  Questions: email - 
ritalmccall@gmail.com or call 978-808-1415 

Announcements Cont. 

Camp Winnekeag Retreat: Please let the Pastor know today if at all 
possible if you can attend the missional weekend in January at camp 
Winnekeag. Though this is not the deadline it will help the pastor in 
determining the number of people to book for this Monday Nov 6th. Cost 
is around $38-$45 per person. We will be having "new" conversations 
about the church and its mission. How can we be obedient to Gods 
command to go and make disciples? 

Free Concert with Forte Duo ~ Music from Two Continents at 
Thayer Mansion: (Cellist Ning Tien and pianist Roy Imperio) will present 
a delightful evening of music from East and West titled “Music from Two 
Continents" at Thayer Performing Arts Center, on Saturday, November 4 
at 8:00 PM.  The eclectic program will feature works by beloved Chinese 
composers along with favorites by Haydn, Gluck, Rimsky-Korsakov, and 
Tchaikovsky. Both performers are TPAC faculty members. “The recital 
will be held in the exquisite acoustics of TPAC’s beautiful Red Room. 
This concert is free, but donations will benefit music students in need of 
financial support at our community school for the Fine Arts. TPAC now 
offers instruction in Art, Drama, and Music. For more information: 978-
368-2100, tpac@auc.edu, or visitwww.tpacma.org 
 
Business Meeting: Our next board meeting November 9th has been 
changed to a business meeting at 7pm. All members are welcome to 
come. We will be voting on appropriated funds transfer. 

Gospel Series: On Friday November 17 through Sabbath afternoon 
November 18 Pastor Bill Brace will presenting a 3 part series titled "A 
Body You Have Given Me". It will touch on the Faith of Jesus, Christian 
Education and the Commandments of God. You won't want to miss it. Bill 
Brace is a highly sought after and dynamic speaker. 

Thanksgiving Baskets:  There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board 
in the fellowship hall to donate fresh fruits and vegetables, fruit breads 
such as banana, cranberry, date, and $25 gift cards to a local grocery 
store for the Thanksgiving Baskets.  Please sign up by November 11th 
for whatever you will contribute.  All items are due on November 18th.  
Questions:   email - ritalmccall@gmail.com or call 978-808-1415 
 
Names of Families Needing Thanksgiving Basket: Do you know 
someone who would benefit from a thanksgiving basket?  There is a 
sign-up sheet for the names of those needing a basket and for the name 
of who will be responsible for delivering the basket. All names must be 
submitted by November 11th. The Baskets will be ready for pickup and 
distribution on Sabbath, November 18th following the church service.  
We are planning for up to 25 families.  Questions: email - 
ritalmccall@gmail.com or call 978-808-1415 

javascript:_e(%7B%7D,'cvml','tpac@auc.edu');
http://www.tpacma.org/
mailto:ritalmccall@gmail.com
mailto:ritalmccall@gmail.com
javascript:_e(%7B%7D,'cvml','tpac@auc.edu');
http://www.tpacma.org/
mailto:ritalmccall@gmail.com
mailto:ritalmccall@gmail.com


 
 
DORCHESTER VAN DRIVER NEEDED: GBA is in need of a second 
Dorchester van driver. Pay is $11/hr and is 20 hours a week. Interested 
individuals should contact David Branum, Principal, 
dbranum@gbaedu.org, 781.438.4253 X101. 
 
Prayer Requests:  Do you have a prayer request?  There is a prayer 
box in the foyer of the church.  Fill out a request form, fold it, and put it in 
the box or e-mail the prayer team at: prayer@mvsda.org and the prayer 
team will bring your request before the Lord. 
 
Church members need to check their emails to see when they are 
scheduled to participate in the worship service and/or the bulletin board 
in the fellowship hall. 
 
Dracut TV: The Church Service today will be recorded and portions of 
the service will be broadcast on the local access channel (Cable TV), 
Internet and other media.  For questions or other issues, contact the 
Audio/Visual Team.  
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